Comment on the Draft 2022 AQMP

Comment Letter #8

From: Dennis <dennisg2 @cox.net>

Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 1:37 PM

To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqgmd.gov>
Subject: AQMP

Our communities would be best served by AQMD closure of all facilities and the firing of
your entire bureaucracy.

Short of that, we would all be better off if you cancelled your “new” plan and stepped
back from your continued micro-management.

Having worked with people such as yourselves, | realize that you’re congenitally
incapable of understanding the harm you do on a daily basis.

It was one thing to clean up the air pollution that we had in the 1960’s —
1979’s........... you are now into what we economists call the “Law of Diminishing
Returns”.

48 newly proposed “control measures”???

Are you kidding us?

All you’ve done is move the source of pollution somewhere else and the idea that a
“wind & solar” grid will save us is sheer folly.

May | suggest you read Vaclav Smil’s book, “How the World Really Works” and get some
much-needed perspective on the damage you do.

Having written this, | also know that it will end up in your “round file”.
Very sad...........

Dennis Gimian
Irvine, CA



